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General Comment

I used to live in Georgia, but have since moved on. Before I left I used to talk with my friends about this very
problem, the inability of plants to survive a long term station blackout. I have many loved ones who don't stay
too far from Plant Hatch. It would be a shame if something happens there and the land around it is poisoned for
eons. It is the land flowing with milk and honey around there. But I fear it will soon be the land flowing with
Cesium and Uranium once the power grid is crippled. NRC you are an incompetent agency that is a slave to the
industry you are supposed to regulate. The fact that a private citizen had to file petition PRM-50-96 proves that
you have your heads in the sand. You say that no one could have guessed the danger of the spent fuel pools
before Fukushima, well someone did and it sure wasn't the NRC, Mr. Popik is a prophet it would seem, I
support this petition and want it implemented now, if your corporate masters will allow that.
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Van,

Attached for docketing is a comment from Charles Mapp on PRM-50-96 (76 FR 26223) that I received via the
regulations.gov website on 7/17/11.

Thanks,
Carol

1


